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Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Participates in “No Shave November” 

 
The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office is proud to once again participate in “No Shave 

November”, an annual fundraising and awareness effort during which participants from around 

the world, including many law enforcement agencies have put down their razors in order to 

donate to local not-for-profit organizations. 

 

Kendall County Sheriff’s Office employees made recommendations for which not-for-profit 

organization would receive the donation, and this year the Sheriff’s Office has chosen to donate 

funds raised during “No Shave November” to Badge of Life.   

 

Badge of Life is a non-profit organization based out of Streamwood, Illinois which is dedicated 

to educate and train law enforcement about mental health and suicide prevention. Kendall 

County Sheriff Office deputies and employees participated or made donations to this fundraiser, 

raising a total of $1,080.00. For more information about Badge of Life, please visit their website 

at https://badgeoflife.org. 

 

Pictured from left to right are: Sergeant Caleb Waltmire, Sheriff Dwight Baird, Dr. Marla 

Friedman (Chairman of Badge of Life), Commander Jason Langston, Detective Thomas Hagerty. 
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